Academic History Meeting

Monday February 25th

AVOW - Everyone agreed that the **one-step download** testing has worked well and the group decided that they wanted to go forward. A request will be put in with AVOW to turn the switch so that one-step downloads can be implemented.

For **AVOW Single Sign On**- there are still concerns about this process but the group agreed to more testing with a follow up to be at our next Academic History audio meeting. Some of the issues were verifying students between AVOW and Banner if the account was created in AVOW versus vetting through UAOnline. Another issue was verifying consent forms and who would be doing it and who will verify and where would it be sent?

Online graduation application: Waiting for the TR submitted a the last F2F to be worked. Once it is completed we'll be able to move forward with testing. However, Peter pointed out that a big issue is that some campuses who have implemented the online graduation application have included work-arounds to compensate for issues that they've found with Banner. Peter said he would collect more information about problems campuses are having while we wait for the TR to be processed.

Lindsey from UAA asked that UAOnline student transcripts be changed to show a student's concentration. The group agreed and Jane made the changes to PREP and PROD as the meeting continued.

The meeting concluded with watching the Ellucian Student Services roadmap video of upcoming products and services.